					







				[image: Community Pharmacy England logo]


	Newsletter
11th November 2024










			[image: The voice of community pharmacy (banner)]






			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: LPCs and wider stakeholders consider outlook for pharmacy; Join our NHS Plan webinars; Give your Hints & Tips feedback.
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LPCs and Community Pharmacy England met with a range of advocates and patient groups last week to reflect on the sector's outlook a year on from the publication of the Vision for Community Pharmacy.

The Annual LPC Conference focused on crucial considerations for the coming year, with Community Pharmacy England CEO Janet Morrison describing the next six months as "hugely important" for the health policy landscape and outlining the work being done on behalf of all community pharmacies. Delegates also heard from the Minister of State for Care and the Chief Pharmaceutical Officer for England.

To help foster the sharing of ideas and best practice across the pharmacy network, the conference's 'soapbox' session gave LPCs a platform to raise issues in addition to a Q&A with the Community Pharmacy England's Leadership Team and table discussions on key issues. All the feedback from the day will help Community Pharmacy England to prioritise its workstreams for the coming months.
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Stakeholder reception
The conference was followed by a stakeholder reception, with LPCs joined by representatives from think tanks, health charities, and patient groups. With opening remarks made by The King's Fund and Healthwatch England, attendees were given the same core message – community pharmacy is a vital healthcare asset, but it is in danger of imminent collapse – helping to renew the now widespread support for the sector.

[image: A person speaking at a podium

Description automatically generated]









		Read more 






		






		
	Engaging with the NHS 10-Year Plan: Join our webinars
We are hosting two webinars on the Government's NHS 10-year plan, aimed at pharmacy owners or others wanting to contribute.

Last month, the Secretary of State for Health and Social Care launched a national conversation on the NHS, inviting input to shape its 10-year plan. This is a crucial time for community pharmacies, and it's important the sector engages. These webinars will guide pharmacy owners on how to get involved in the public conversation around the NHS plan.
The sessions will detail how the plan is being developed, highlight opportunities for pharmacy owners to have their say, and explain how Community Pharmacy England is responding on behalf of the sector.

Click on your preferred date to register:
1. Monday 18th November, 7.30pm
1. Tuesday 26th November, 7.30pm

Learn more about these events









		






			Have your say: Hints and Tips bulletin
The NHS Business Services Authority (NHSBSA) is asking for feedback to help improve its Hints and Tips bulletin for dispensing contractors. This is your opportunity to let NHSBSA know if the bulletin is meeting the needs of your pharmacy team and whether the format works for you.

The survey closes at 11.59pm on Friday 15th November 2024 and takes around three minutes to complete. Your feedback helps to ensure that the bulletin is relevant and useful to pharmacy teams.

Complete the survey
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I'm always encouraged by the amount of great
work going on across the regions and the depth of
their expertise, and I'm pleased to give LPCs a
platform to share that best practice.

I'm also very aware that everyone is keen to hear
about how we're making the case for community
pharmacy at a national level. We are hammering
home the message to DHSC and NHS England that
they can no longer keeping adding things to their
shopping trolley for pharmacy.

Janet Morrison Community
Chief Executive 1 Pharmacy
Community Pharmacy England
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